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Dear Parent/Carer,

The Dance Umbrella performance on Monday 20th March is fast approaching so thought I
would update you with the final arrangements.

We have been given a rehearsal time of 3.40pm so will need to be at the Forum by
3.15pm. We will need to leave school  at 2.30pm and we will meet at the side entrance of
the Forum which will be clearly signposted.   Parents will be responsible for providing
transport to and from the event.

Children will need to bring a packed tea and a water bottle.  No fizzy drinks please! They
may also choose to bring a small game to play or a book to read.

The performance will begin at 6.30pm and is due to finish at 8.30pm. Your child will then
be brought to the stage area for your collection.

Costumes :
Please ensure every item is named and placed in a named bag - we will get changed at
the Forum. Please could your child also ensure they have a hairbrush with them.
Please can you  let us know if you do not want your child to wear stage makeup or are
allergic to any products.

If you have any other queries, again please don’t hesitate to come and see us.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Cowgill and Mrs Muckley
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I understand that I am responsible for transporting my child or arranging for another
parent to transport my child to and from the Bath Forum on Monday March 20th.

Child’s name …………………………………………………………………………..………………………………….

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Emergency contact number …………………………………………………………………………………..
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